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Dear Kath Most,
In your letter to me of 17th may 1999 (for which I thank you) (Your Ref: 0157242A), you informed me that “the spaghetti in Thomato Sauce is the only product in the ‘snack stop’ range suitable for variations. The others contain bacon fat which renders them unsuitable for vegetarian”.

I personally know a shopkeeper who is a grocer: his shop is called ‘Ayub store’ and is local, near the Victoria park dismit of Thamdester. He decided to get confirmation of what you told me (for his own satisfaction). By phoning the nestle customer- hire number- 0800000030. He was told that all the flavour of ‘snack stop’ are suitable for vegetarians, it’s the exception of the ‘Roast Onion and groupouns’’ flavour which contains smoked bacon fat, and which is indeed clearly marked in the ingredients.

Can I request that you please make the situation clear! If, as you say, the spaghetti in tomato sauce is the only one suitable for vegetarians, than why isn’t the smoked bacon fat mentioned in the ingredients of the other flavours, such as the ‘potato’ (the green cartons), and cream cheese. And why should my friend have been given different information on the ‘phone’?

The shopkeeper is a business and what he is told is important for his stock- purchasing and customers – relations activities. He has especially requested me to write to you to get the correct information, which I shall then pass onto him (he knows that my work often involves dealing with various companies, organisations and institutions).

I look forward to a conclusive correspondence n this per pleasing matter, please! 

P.S. as a vegetarian, I felt great regret and annoyance, when you informed me that the cream cheese, and potato, flavour were not suitable for vegetarian because I had eaten quite a few cartons- more than 15! Surely I should be entitled to some form of compensation how if the ingredience were not clearly marked (assuming that these flavours are still not suitable for vegetarians).

Yours sincerely, 
Dr Umar Azam     
